
 

 

 

 

OPEN INFORMATIONAL DAYS 
BEN RHYDDING PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Is your child starting school in September 2024? 

We are a one form entry school and our school journey starts with our reception entry level 
for students age 4-5 and ends with Year 6, though the legacy of learning we provide 
continues beyond this!  
 
We have a balanced, holistic curriculum, starting in Reception where pupils learn vital skills 
of responsibility, develop the foundations of reading, writing and maths and where children 
learn how to play, interact and manage their own feelings and relationships. Following this, 
they transition to a more structured setting, though still filled with opportunities for real 
world, meaningful learning and this is where they begin to truly mature as independent and 
reflective learners. 
 
In addition to our strong academic program, our children have the opportunity to enrol in 
some of our school clubs and music classes that teach everything from drumming to guitar, 
multi sports, netball, Lego, pop choir, and Jiu jitsu in our school hall, playground area or on 
our playing fields.  We seek to provide an environment that nurtures values of learning such 
as empathy, patience, courage and curiosity and an opportunity to excel across the 
curriculum; as such we want them to have access to a World Centered Curriculum, where 
they learn the skills to help not just adapt to the wider world but have some part in 
reshaping it in the future. Throughout their time at school we ask children; what might you 
learn, what might you contribute and who might you become? 
 
We would like to extend an invitation to you and your family to come visit the school for 
our open visit.  You will get a chance to meet Miss Alston, our Reception Teacher 
alongside Mr Timms, our Headteacher.  We look forward to getting to know you and 
answering your questions about our school, our community, and the admission process. 

Please call 01943 431133 or email office@benrhydding.bradford.sch.uk to register to 
attend one of the events listed above. 

Kind Regards, 

Mr P. Timms 

Reception Open 

Informational 

Days for 

September 2024 

──── 

Tuesday  

31/10/2023 

9:00 am 

────  

Saturday 

4/11/2023 

10:00 am 

──── 

Thursday 

16/11/2023 
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